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Tuesday 10th September 2024 
 

Year 2 – Connaught Waters 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As part of our Learning Journey – Who are we? The Year 2 pupils will be exploring 
Connaught Waters in Epping Forest. They will be deepening their understanding of our 
Geography and Science topics based upon Human and Physical features. This will provide 
the children with further opportunities to explore the wider world and develop the use of 
language through this adventure. This will be fun and exciting for all children, and we will be 
encouraging all pupils to take part.  
 
Parent helpers will be needed for this trip to take place. If you can help with your child’s 
class trip please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Details: 
 
Date:  Friday 4th October in the morning – 2E 
  Friday 4th October in the afternoon – 2O 
  Monday 7th October in the morning – 2B 
 
Place:  Connaught Waters in Epping Forest 
 
Travel:  Minibus 
Children will be walking with their adult to a ratio of 1:8 for the duration of the trip. 
 
Lunch:  Children will be back in school for lunchtime.    
 
Full School uniform must be worn but children must wear trainers. 
(Girls wearing skirts, please wear shorts underneath) 
 
Permission: Please login to Arbor and give permission for your child to attend this trip. If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 2 Team.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
The Year 2 Teachers 
 


